
CITY OF NEWCASTLE UPON TYNE 
PROPOSED CONSTRUCTION OF ROAD HUMPS 

ROGERSON TERRACE 
 
1. NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN in accordance with Section 90C of the Highways 

Act 1980 that the Council of the City of Newcastle upon Tyne in exercise of its 
powers under Section 90A of the Highways Act 1980 proposes to construct 
road humps complying with the Highways (Road Humps) Regulations 1999 
In Rogerson Terrace.  
 

2. The proposed nature, dimensions and locations of the road humps are as 
follows:- 

 
Nature 

 

Speed Cushions (x2) 
 

Dimensions 
 

Length along the carriageway to be 3.6 metres.    
Width across the carriageway to be 1.6 metres (per cushion).   
Height to be 85 mm 
Ramp gradients to be 1 in 10. 

 
Locations (to the centre of the road humps) -  

 
 Rogerson Terrace –  

1. 14.9 metres north of its junction with Chipchase Crescent (North), 
2. 11.3 metres south of its junction with Mitford Drive, 
3. 11.2 metres north of its junction with Chipchase Crescent (South), 
4. 13.1 metres south of its junction with Dilton Drive (North), 
5. 49.1 metres north of its junction with Dilton Drive (South) 
6. 17.1 metres south of its junction with Dilton Drive (South). 
  

3. Details and a plan may be viewed free of charge at -  
 
 (a) Outer West Customer Service Centre, Denton Park Shopping 
  Centre, West Denton Way, Newcastle upon Tyne, NE5 2QZ  
  between 10am and 2pm Tuesday, 10am and 6pm Thursday and 
  10am to 5pm Friday - closed on Monday and Wednesday;   
 
 (b) Customer Services, Newcastle Central Library, Charles Avison 
  Building, 33 New Bridge Street West, Newcastle upon Tyne, NE1 
  8AX between 10am and 4.30pm Monday to Friday, and 
 

 (c) Newcastle Civic Centre, Barras Bridge, Newcastle upon Tyne, NE1  
  8QH between 9am and 4.30pm Monday to Friday. 

 Details can also be viewed at www.letstalknewcastle.co.uk under “Traffic 
 related consultations”.    Any enquiries relating to the proposals may be made 
 to the Council’s Highways section on (0191) 2787878 ext. 21761. 

4. If you wish to object to any of the proposed road humps you should send the 
grounds for your objection in writing quoting reference GH/P44/1222 by 29 
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October 2019 to Newcastle Parking Services, PO Box 2BL, Newcastle upon 
Tyne, NE99 2BL or by email to traffic.notices@newcastle.gov.uk  

 
Dated this 7th day of October 2019. 
 
L Scott, Service Manager Democratic Services 
Civic Centre, Newcastle upon Tyne, NE1 8QH 
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